
Norm Anderson
I am pleased to see this form of technology come to Sheridan County. To have a coal mine that is
not used for burning is huge after all the years that what most think that coal is used for heating or
producing power. The whole operation is a clean non-polluting operation. Ramaco has put their
own money besides some small federal grants that put no burden on Sheridan County. I look
forward to employment opportunity for the County. They will be a good neighbor and bring other
companies in to do their research in this area as well. They may be producing parts and pieces in
this site that could be shipped world wide.


